
 

Young Israel of Bal Harbour 
The Dose  

Tuesday March 1 , 2016, Adar I  21, 5776 

Sponsored by:  Susan and Aaron Weinberg 

 in honor of our Rav, Rabbi Moshe Gruenstein for his teaching and 
spiritual leadership. 

 

A person once came to the house of the great Rav Shlomo Zalman 
Auerbach to discuss an urgent Halachic matter.  In the course of the 

conversation, Rav Shlomo Zalman said “it’s time to go to Shul to 

pray”.  The individual expressed surprise since the minyan didn’t 
begin for another fifteen minutes and the walk to Shul from the house 

was two minutes!  Rav Shlomo Zalman explained if we had a meeting 

now with the President of the United States, we would not leave at the 
last minute.  We would make sure to leave from here in plenty of time 

to make sure we won’t be late.  How much more so in regard to the 

King of Kings, G-d Almighty.  
(Sefer - Aleinu L'Shabei'ach) 
 

 

Wishing you an inspiring day! 
 

Rabbi Moshe Gruenstein 

 
 


